
 

 

 

 

Dear Friend of The Haverford School,  

 

Please join us on ​Friday​, ​November 1, 2019 ​to support our largest yearly fundraising 

event sponsored by the Haverford School Parents Association (HSPA). The funds raised at 

our ​Let's Hear It for the Boys Party & Auction​ - Under Construction​ support countless 

initiatives at The Haverford School including service learning programs, the performing 

arts, athletics, facility improvements, academic programs, scholarships and perhaps most 

important, support for our wonderful faculty. Your donation is vital to the success of our 

endeavor. 

 

We are writing to request your help. We need items for our Silent Auction. We are looking 

for but not limited to: 

 

● Sporting event tickets 

● One of a kind Haverford items  

● Access to a one of a kind experience 

● Local establishment gift certificates 

● Visa/Mastercard gift cards 

● Uber gift cards 

 

We thank you in advance for your kind gift.  The Haverford School is a 501(c)3 

organization. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Halina Laporta 

Silent Auction Chair 

hlaporta6@gmail.com 

 

Amy Baker & Lisa Schiavone 

2019 Party & Auction Co-Chairs 

amy.wilkerson.baker@gmail.com 

lcschiavone@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

The Haverford School 

450 Lancaster Avenue 

Haverford, PA 19041 

www.haverford.org  

 

Lisa Martin 

Director of Parent Programs 

lmartin@haverford.org 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/2i5kpc/26zkkl/2mo2ew
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